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November 2022  
  Business Meeting 

The November meeting was held on the 16th at Macedonia Church.  Jim Wimmer, our 

president, presided over the meeting. There were 29 members present. 

  

• Meeting was opened with prayer.   

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• Remember the following:  Bill Smith; Wayne Fulmer; Clint DeBrand; Burl Fleming, and 

Jimmijo and Patricia Matthews. 

• Smoking Butts BBQ served lunch for the first time.  Cost was $13.00 with not requirement 

for a minimum number of meals.  Club voted to continue having them serve lunch. 

• There are five proposed rule changes voted on during the meeting: 

1.  Reduce the creel limit to three during the summer months of June, July, and August due 

to the high mortality rates during these months.  FAILED. 

2. Raise the penalty for dead fish from one-quarter pound to one-half pound.  FAILED. 

3. Disallow the culling of any dead fish. REMOVED by the Submitter. 

4. Establish an echeloned approach for solving major grievances between members or 

violations in the club which could potentially result in removal of a member.  The 

resolution between the tournament director and the two.  If not resolved, the 

tournament director will pick three at large committee members to work the case with 

the members.  If that is not resolved, then the grievance will come before the entire club 

for final disposition.  FAILED. 

5. Change the payouts from one in two to One in three.  REMOVED by Submitter. 

• The following were elected officers for next year:  President, Jim Wimmer;  Tournament 

Director, Ed Walker;  Secretary, Quentin Hopkins; Treasurer, Bernie Belville. 

• A motion was made to form a committee to review club by-laws and fishing rules for excess 

requirements.  The following agreed to serve on the committee:  Jim Wimmer, Tom 

Weigand, Jim Cushman, Red Calhoun, and David Sisk. 

• The draw for our November tournament was accomplished.  Nine boats and 18 members 

will be fishing 8:00 to 3:00.    

• Meeting was adjourned. 
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Next Meeting is December 7th 

At Macedonia Church at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Tournament Results 
Our November tournament was held on the 17th.  Nine boats and 18 members blasted off at 8:00 on 

a very cold morning.  The results were 32 fish caught at an approximate weight of 72 pounds.  

There was one dead fish. 

   

November Champions 
Tommy King and Don Beason 

10.82 Pounds 
 

November Big Fish 

Marty Wutsch 

6.26 Pounds 

 

Congratulations!!! 

Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The next Seniors Tournament is December 8th 

Remember this is one week earlier due to Christmas holidays. 

The next on-on-one is December 1st 
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Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


